

Fwd: Item #7 December MPC meeting

1 message

Mark Donaldson <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>

Tue, Dec 10, 2013 at 3:01 PM

To: Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>, Buz Johnson <Buz.Johnson@knoxmpc.org>

----- Forwarded message -----

From: <ombroligo@aol.com>

Date: Tue, Dec 10, 2013 at 2:37 PM Subject: Item #7 December MPC meeting

To: jtocher.mpc@gmail.com, wstowers@stowerscat.com, jwroth@qmwkx.com, brianpierce@mbiarch.com, rebeccalongmire@hotmail.com, cflomax@hotmail.com, makane1@bellsouth.net, lenedna@bellsouth.net, mgoodwin.mpc@gmail.com, eason.mpc@gmail.com, llcole712@gmail.com, artclancy3@gmail.com,

bartcarey@comcast.net, herb@claibornehauling.com, mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org

December 10, 2013

To: MPC Commissioners

From: Ftn. City Town Hall

Re: Agenda item #7 -December MPC meeting

Dear Commissioners,

Ftn. City Town Hall is asking for a postponement for item #7 until January. Due to the holidays, more time is needed for neighborhoods to review this item.

If the item is not postponed, we ask that all references to "rooming unit" and the definition be deleted. We feel it could have far-reaching effects that deserve considerable discussion beforehand.

Additionally, we are requesting changes in the language regarding "donation center". For example, exhibit F #13g says, "Items that may not be accepted include large appliances such as washers/dryers, stoves, refrigerators, and other large or bulky items such as furniture, that cannot be stored inside the donation center or drop off structures." The proposed change would read: "Items that shall not be accepted include, but are not limited to, large appliances such as washers/dryers, stoves, refrigerators, and other large bulky items such as furniture."

Thank you for your consideration of our requests.

Sincerely,

Co-Chairs Ftn. City Town Hall Land Use Committee Charlotte Davis Carlene Malone